
The Open Gate Garden 

This is an edible community 

garden based on sharing 

knowledge, ideas, tasks and 

food. There are no allotted 

plots in this garden and the 

use of the garden is free to 

anyone. We ask you to 

please use the garden with 

respect, so it will still be 

there for generations to 

come. There are gardening 

tools in the shed for you to 

use. Please sign the logbook 

in the shed as this helps 

with funding for the 

garden. If you have any 

questions, ideas or wonder 

how you can be involved, 

please feel free contact us 

at 250-422-3579 
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Hi All, 

 As you can see in the pictures we built a 

Hugelkultur in the garden. Feel free to 

check it out anytime. Below you see some 

“solar yoga” we did during the workshop, 

which is a low tech way to figure out 

how much sunlight plants will get.  

 

 

 

 

We have had some kindergarten classes explore the garden and plant 

seeds in the freezer beds already.  

The water has been turned on in the garden since last week, so gardening 

can start. 

For those who would like to help, and we hope there will be lots, we will 

have our first workbees:  

Thursday May 11th from 10:30 am until about noon and  

Thursday May 11th from 6:30 pm until about 8pm.  

Please feel free to come out and help start the garden up for the year.  

Happy gardening! 

  


